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Agenda 
 

9:30  Conversation & Coffee 
 
10::00 Welcome, Introductions 
   and Announcements      
            
10:15 Short Subjects 
 
10:30  Program 
     

  Panel on Middle States 
 
11:15  Preparing for New         
      President  
 
12:00  Adjourn 

 

 

April 14th – Last Meeting of the Year – Do Not Miss It! 
 
 
As you know, this year, our theme has been “Celebrating our        
Successes and Moving Forward”.  
 
Our agenda for the last meeting  will be on the Middle States          
Accreditation Process and Progress.  There will be a  panel          
consisting of the heads of the four (4) Workgroups covering the 14 
Standards for Middle States Accreditation. Our second program will 
consist of Preparing for the New President..   
 
Martin Williams will moderate an interactive session and facilitate  
discussion on “What have we done as a Directors Council” and “What 
do we want to accomplish as a Directors Council with the new      
President? 
 
As usual, the final meeting for the year will be held in the University 
Commons Ballroom A and coffee and tea will be served. Come spend 
your morning with your fellow Directors and learn more about how 
you can make a difference at William Paterson University.  

 

 

At the last meeting, the Directors Council voted to have 

a Social Event on June 15, 2010.  They voted that they 

would be willing to pay a small amount for such an 

event. We are hoping to keep it under $10 per person. 

At the Directors Council Social, the three (3) Directors 

Council Awards: Innovation Award, Collaboration 

Award, and Consideration Award will be awarded.  

 
Because of budgetary concerns, the awardees will be 

presented with a Certificate. In light of the current    

economic crisis, it is only fitting to give up the monetary  

aspect of the award, but it is never fitting to forget our 

colleagues and their expertise in delivering quality      

service no matter what. 

 

Attached are the Directors Council Recognition Award 

descriptions as well as the Nomination Form. Please 

note that the date for nominations is Tuesday, June 1st, 

2010.  

 
If you have any questions about the Awards, please  

contact Sandie Miller at ext. 2530 or                          

millers@wpunj.edu. 

Message from the Chairperson 

 
Directors Council Social  

June 15, 2010 

3:30 p.m.- 5:00 p.m. 

Student Center 211 

mailto:millers@wpunj.edu


 

 

The CROSS-ED NEWS IS PUBLISHED 

BY  THE  WPUNJ DIRECTORS  

COUNCIL 

 

If you have any announcements/events that you 

would like considered for inclusion in the newsletter, 

please forward them to: 

 

  John I. Sims    -   Editor 

  Martin Williams  -   Co-Editor 

Directors Council members can join a committee by contacting  
Sandie Miller at ext. 2530 or millers@wpunj.edu. 

DIRECTORS COUNCIL MISSION 

The mission of the William Paterson University   

Directors Council is to facilitate ongoing           

communication between Directors, provide review, 

comment and guidance on WPUNJ programs,   

policies and  regulations, and to encourage         

collaboration in support of the WPUNJ mission 

and Student Success Plan. In pursuit of this      

mission, the Directors Council provides professional 

development opportunities for members promoting 

life-long learning, reflection and excellence. 

 

DIRECTORS COUNCIL RECOGNITION AWARDS 

The University solicits nominations for the 2010       
Directors Council Recognition Awards. The three (3) 
awards will be given out at the October 2009 Directors 
Council meeting. This year the selection committee will 
be comprised of the 2009 honorees, Terry Bogorad, 
Jonnine Deloatch, and Bernadette Tiernan.  
 
Each winner will receive a Certificate of Recognition 
signed by President Speert recognizing the achievement.  
 
Awards will be made using the following criteria: 
  
 Innovation Award  

 The recipient will be recognized for leadership in a  
 project or initiative that results in an innovative and 
 successful program that advances one or more 
 aspects of University life.  

 Collaboration Award  
 Recipients will be recognized for their leadership    
 resulting in a project or initiative that demonstrates 
 the  value of synergy and the contribution to the 
 University  of collaborative efforts between two or 
 more departments.  
  
 Consideration Award  
 The recipient will he recognized for a project or      
 initiative that demonstrates exemplary service to the 
 student body or to other members of the University 
 or to the greater, external community. 
 
For more information, please review the attached      
Directors Council Recognition Award descriptions as 
well as the Nomination Form. 
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Announcements 

University Wide Meeting 

 
Thursday, April 15 in University  

Commons Ballroom C 
12:30pm 

 

 
NJ ACE-NET Conference 

Friday, April 16th, 2010 
9:00am-2:00pm 

Middlesex County College 
Edison, NJ 

College Center, Café C 
Team Building Strategies for Magical 

Outcomes 

 

WPUNJ ACE-NET presents 

Breakfast with Myrna Speert 

Wednesday, April 21st, 2010 

8:00am-10:00am 

Pioneer Dining Room 

$15 donation for ACE-NET  

Scholarships for Women 

Contact Felicia Earle 


